
Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Practical Effects of the Proposed Employee Free Choice Act on
Labor – Management and Employee Relations

Publication

5.03.10 

Overlooked in the hue and cry generated over so-called "card check" unionization in the private

sector, are equally if not more troublesome features of the proposed Employee Free Choice Act.

While, to be sure, risks of coerced card-signing and potential fraud are magnified by a selection

process involving mere card signing, as opposed to a government-run secret ballot election, the

more significant upset to labor-management relations surfaces in the realm of "what happens

next?"

Thus, while the seemingly undemocratic process of card-check has resonated with the general

public as the principal criticism of the EFCA, less trumpeted has been one additional revolutionary

feature of the EFCA which tilts the historical "playing field" dramatically. This proposed change, if

enacted, will substantially impact the relationships amongst employers, unions and employees.

This article appeared in the May 2010 issue of Bar Briefs, the monthly publication of the Louisville

Bar Association.

Related People

Raymond C. Haley, III

Partner

502.561.3986

Email

https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/raymond-c-haley-iii.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/raymond-c-haley-iii.html
tel:502.561.3986
mailto:rhaley@fisherphillips.com
https://www.fisherphillips.com/


Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.


